
From:  
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 9:03 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Council meeting time change 
  
I recently found out that this council is looking at moving future council meetings pertinently to a 9:30 
am slot.  WHY??  This is a time that is difficult for my family and others that have work commitments to 
attend during that time. I feel that the constitutes who voted you in, pay your wages and your newly 
increased account expense account are not being considered in this decision.  A concern that many have 
is why this council is making it difficult for residents to attend these meetings? Do they not want the 
residents to see what is happening in these meetings, what is being voted on in these meetings.  I find is 
very self serving, selfish, and not in the best interest for your constituents. I ask you to take the 
residence into consideration and have the meetings in the evening when residence's can attend. I am 
very concerned and disappointment that this council would consider leaving a large portion of residence 
out. 
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